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Mrs. Jordan's Profession Claire
Tomalin 1995 A profile of Dora Jordan
examines the successful career of
Britain's great comic actress of the
late eighteenth century and her long
relationship with Prince William, a
romance that ended due to the
pressures of the royal family. 15,000
first printing.
A Historical Dictionary of British
Women Cathy Hartley 2013-04-15 This
reference book, containing the
biographies of more than 1,100
notable British women from Boudicca
to Barbara Castle, is an absorbing
record of female achievement spanning
some 2,000 years of British life.
Most of the lives included are those
of women whose work took them in some
way before the public and who
therefore played a direct and
important role in broadening the
horizons of women. Also included are
women who influenced events in a more
indirect way: the wives of kings and
politicians, mistresses, ladies in
waiting and society hostesses.
Originally published as The Europa
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Biographical Dictionary of British
Women, this newly re-worked edition
includes key figures who have died in
the last 20 years, such as The Queen
Mother, Baroness Ryder of Warsaw,
Elizabeth Jennings and Christina
Foyle.
The Annual Register, Or, A View of
the History, Politics, and Literature
for the Year ... Edmund Burke 1825
After 1815 the usual form became a
number of chapters on Britain, paying
particular attention to the
proceedings of Parliament, followed
by chapters covering other countries
in turn, no longer limited to Europe.
The expansion of the History came at
the expense of the sketches, reviews
and other essays so that the
nineteenth-century publication ceased
to have the miscellaneous character
of its eighteenth-century forebear,
although poems continued to be
included until 1862, and a small
number of official papers and other
important texts continue to be
reproduced to this day. Includes a
long historical essay on the “History
of the Present War” (the Seven Years'
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War 1756–63). In his preface to the
1758 volume Burke noted the
difficulties he had faced in writing
the history section of the book.
Taking the “broken and unconnected
materials” and creating from them
“one connected narrative” had been,
he commented, “a work of more labour
than may at first appear.” The 1758
volume is considered a unique,
contemporaneous account of the Seven
Years' War, analyzing its origins and
development with a perspective not
readily available at the time in
newspapers or magazines.
Historical Dictionary of the British
Monarchy James Panton 2011-02-24 The
Historical Dictionary of the British
Monarchy provides a chronology
starting with the year 495 and
continuing to the present day, an
introductory essay, an extensive
bibliography, and over 600 crossreferenced dictionary entries on
significant persons, places, events,
institutions, and other aspects of
British culture, society, economy,
and politics. This book is a must for
anyone interested in the British
monarchy.
Samuel Pepys Claire Tomalin 2003 The
Whitbread Award-winning biography of
the master diarist and chronicler of
Restoration London draws on the
famous diaries, as well as on other
sources and period material, to
furnish a candid chronicle of the
life and times of Samuel Pepys,
answering questions about his
relations with women, triumphs and
near disasters, youth, and other
lesser known aspects of his life.
Reprint. 30,000 first printing.
Katherine Mansfield Claire Tomalin
2003-12-04 Katherine Mansfield is the
celebrated biography be bestselling
author Claire Tomalin 'One of the
best biographies I have ever read: a
perfect match of author and subject.
It should become a classic' Alison
Lurie Pursuing art and adventure
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across Europe, Katherine Mansfield
lived and wrote with the Furies on
her heels; but when she died aged
only thirty-four she became one of
the most influential writers of the
twentieth century. Sexually
ambiguous, craving love yet
quarrelsome and capricious, she
glittered in the brilliant circles of
D. H. Lawrence and Virginia Woolf,
her beauty and recklessness inspiring
admiration, jealousy, rage and
devotion. Claire Tomalin's biography
brings us nearer than we have ever
been to this courageous, greatly
gifted, haunted and haunting writer.
'Generous, dispassionate, evenhanded, setting out probably as
plainly as anyone ever will
Katherine's high hopes, the odds she
faced and the impossible obstacles
that ditched her in the end' Hilary
Spurling, Daily Telegraph 'Provides
the finest and most subtly shaded
portrait so far' John Gross, New York
Times From the acclaimed author of
Samuel Pepys: The Unequalled Self,
Charles Dickens: A Life and The
Invisible Woman, this virtuoso
biography is invaluable reading for
lovers of Katherine Mansfield
everywhere. Claire Tomalin is the
award-winning author of eight highly
acclaimed biographies, including: The
Life and Death of Mary
Wollstonecraft; Shelley and His
World; Katherine Mansfield: A Secret
Life; The Invisible Woman: The Story
of Nelly Ternan and Charles Dickens;
Mrs Jordan's Profession; Jane Austen:
A Life; Samuel Pepys: The Unequalled
Self; Thomas Hardy: The Time-Torn Man
and, most recently, Charles Dickens:
A Life. A former literary editor of
the New Statesman and the Sunday
Times, she is married to the
playwright and novelist Michael
Frayn.
Satire, Celebrity, and Politics in
Jane Austen Jocelyn Harris 2017-08-03
In Satire, Celebrity, and Politics in
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Jane Austen, Jocelyn Harris argues
that Jane Austen was a satirist, a
celebrity-watcher, and a keen
political observer. In Mansfield
Park, she appears to base Fanny Price
on Fanny Burney, criticize the royal
heir as unfit to rule, and expose
Susan Burney’s cruel husband through
Mr. Price. In Northanger Abbey, she
satirizes the young Prince of Wales
as the vulgar John Thorpe; in
Persuasion, she attacks both the
regent’s failure to retrench, and his
dangerous desire to become another
Sun King. For Elizabeth Bennet in
Pride and Prejudice, Austen may draw
on the actress Dorothy Jordan,
mistress of the pro-slavery Duke of
Clarence, while her West Indian
heiress in Sanditon may allude to
Sara Baartman, who was exhibited in
Paris and London as “The Hottentot
Venus,” and adopted as a test case by
the abolitionists. Thoroughly
researched and elegantly written,
this new book by Jocelyn Harris
contributes significantly to the
growing literature about Austen’s
worldiness by presenting a highly
particularized web of facts, people,
texts, and issues vital to her
historical moment.
Women, Scholarship and Criticism C.
1790-1900 Anne Laurence 2000 This
innovative volume explores a wide
range of artistic, critical, and
cultural productions by women
scholars, critics, and artists
between 1790 and 1900, many of whom
are little known. The essays question
the concepts of “scholarship,”
“criticism,” and “artist” across
different disciplines, focusing on
the gendered associations and
exclusions and on structures of
sexual difference. Women discussed
include Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley,
Sydney Morgan, and Anna Jameson;
actresses such as Elizabeth Siddons,
Dorothy Jordan, and Mary Robinson;
critics such as Margaret Oliphant and
mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

Mary Cowden Clarke; historians such
as Agnes Strickland, Lucy Aikin, Mary
Anne Everett Green, Elizabeth Cooper,
and Lucy Toulmin Smith; the writers
and readers of women's magazines;
educationalists such as the Shirreff
sisters, and translators such as Anna
Swanwick, as well as many others.
The Biographical Cyclopædia and
Portrait Gallery with an Historical
Sketch of the State of Ohio ... 1884
The Invisible Woman Claire Tomalin
2004-03-25 The Invisible Woman by
Claire Tomalin is the acclaimed story
of Nelly Ternan and Charles Dickens
Winner of the NCR Book Award, the
Hawthornden Prize and the James Tait
Black Memorial Prize 'This is the
story of someone who - almost wasn't there; who vanished into thin
air. Her names, dates, family and
experiences very nearly disappeared
from the record for good ...' Claire
Tomalin's multi-award-winning story
of the life of Nelly Ternan and
Charles Dickens is a remarkable work
of biography and historical
revisionism that returns the
neglected actress to her rightful
place in history as well as providing
a compelling and truthful portrait of
the great Victorian novelist. For
those who enjoyed Samuel Pepys: The
Unequalled Self and Charles Dickens:
A Life; The Invisible Woman is
invaluable reading for lovers of
Charles Dickens, and for readers of
biography everywhere. 'Will come to
be seen as one of the crucial women's
biographies because of its vivid
dramatization of the process by which
women have been written out of
history and have been forced to deny
their own experiences' Sean French,
New Statesman 'The most original
biography I read this year. Starting
out with scarcely the bare bones of a
story, Tomalin convinces by the end
that she has got as near to the truth
as anyone will' Anthony Howard,
Sunday Times 'A biography of high
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scholarship and compelling detective
work' Melvyn Bragg, Independent
Claire Tomalin is the award-winning
author of eight highly acclaimed
biographies, including: The Life and
Death of Mary Wollstonecraft; Shelley
and His World; Katherine Mansfield: A
Secret Life; The Invisible Woman: The
Story of Nelly Ternan and Charles
Dickens; Mrs Jordan's Profession;
Jane Austen: A Life; Samuel Pepys:
The Unequalled Self; Thomas Hardy:
The Time-Torn Man and, most recently,
Charles Dickens: A Life. A former
literary editor of the New Statesman
and the Sunday Times, she is married
to the playwright and novelist
Michael Frayn.
Messages Brian Winston 2006-01-16
Easy to read, and highly topical,
Messages writes a history of mass
communication in Europe and its
outreaches, as a search for the
origins of media forms from print and
stage, to photography, film and
broadcasting. Arguing that the
development of the mass media has
been an essential engine driving the
western concept of an individual,
Brian Winston examines how the right
of free expression is under attack,
and how the roots of media expression
need to be recalled to make a case
for the media’s importance for the
protection of individual liberty.
Relating to the US constitution, and
key laws in the UK which form the
foundation of our society, this is a
highly useful book for students of
media, communication, history, and
journalism.
The Sheep and The Goats, Second Book
in the Berkeley Series Rosy Cole
2018-10-22 When the Earl of Berkeley
escapes death in a duel, defending
his wife's honour, the outcome is not
what his opponent intended. Prince
Ernest, Duke of Cumberland, is a
deadly foe. After the failed 1799
Pedigree Trial to prove their first
marriage, the Berkeleys must adopt a
mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

new strategy to ensure the
succession. Their wayward eldest
son's courtesy title, Lord Dursley,
is far from fixed. Whilst the Prince
of Wales seeks favours in return for
endorsement of her early status, the
Countess finds herself caught up in
the Delicate Investigation of
Princess Caroline, the banished wife
he wishes to divorce. One of his
spies, Lady Charlotte Douglas, who
grew up in Gloucester and knows Mary
Cole's past, tells tales of a liaison
at a time she vows she was married to
the Earl. Lord Berkeley's tragic
death means his widow must face the
House of Lords Committee of
Privileges alone. Royal promises are
broken and allies melt away as the
hearing wends its sensational course
before Cumberland inflicts the coup
de grâce.
The Day Parliament Burned Down
Caroline Shenton 2013-08-29 The
thrilling but largely unknown story
of the day in 1834 that the 800 yearold Houses of Parliament burned down
- an event that was as shocking and
significant to contemporaries as the
death of Princess Diana was to us at
the end of the 20th century.
The Satirical Gaze Cindy McCreery
2004 This is a scholarly study which
focuses on satirical prints of women
in the late 18th century. Cindy
McCreery's detailed exploration of
this relatively neglected genre
extends our knowledge of contemporary
attitudes towards women and offers a
new dimension to our understanding of
Georgian culture.
Women and Shakespeare in the
Eighteenth Century Fiona Ritchie
2014-06-02 Fiona Ritchie analyses the
significant role played by women in
the construction of Shakespeare's
reputation which took place in the
eighteenth century. The period's
perception of Shakespeare as
unlearned allowed many women to
identify with him and in doing so
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they seized an opportunity to enter
public life by writing about and
performing his works. Actresses (such
as Hannah Pritchard, Kitty Clive,
Susannah Cibber, Dorothy Jordan and
Sarah Siddons), female playgoers
(including the Shakespeare Ladies
Club) and women critics (like
Charlotte Lennox, Elizabeth Montagu,
Elizabeth Griffith and Elizabeth
Inchbald), had a profound effect on
Shakespeare's reception.
Interdisciplinary in approach and
employing a broad range of sources,
this book's analysis of criticism,
performance and audience response
shows that in constructing
Shakespeare's significance for
themselves and for society, women
were instrumental in the
establishment of Shakespeare at the
forefront of English literature,
theatre, culture and society in the
eighteenth century and beyond.
Gender in Eighteenth-Century England
Hannah Barker 2014-06-17 A new
collection of essays which challenges
many existing assumptions,
particularly the conventional models
of separate spheres and economic
change. All the essays are
specifically written for a student
market, making detailed research
accessible to a wide readership and
the opening chapter provides a
comprehensive overview of the subject
describing the development of gender
history as a whole and the study of
eighteenth-century England. This is
an exciting collection which is a
major revision of the subject.
Ophelia's Fan: A Novel Christine
Balint 2005-10-17 "Reconstructs the
vibrantly intoxicating atmosphere of
the theatrical world in the early
nineteenth century. Lavishly
romantic." --Booklist Christine
Balint reimagines the bittersweet
life of Harriet Smithson, the
tragedienne who brought Shakespeare
to the French. Born in County Clare,
mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

Ireland, in 1800, Harriet is left in
the care of the elderly priest Father
Barrett, and is brought up on Lamb's
Shakespeare, lime-sherbet sweets, and
prayer. A child of traveling players,
her ultimate inheritance is Covent
Garden, London, the green room, and
the theater's rough magic. With the
arrival of Charles Kemble's English
Theatre troupe in Paris in 1827, the
Odeon Theatre is awash with the drama
and music of Shakespeare. Harriet is
Ophelia. The French Romantics swoon,
traffic stops, and the high-society
women plait straw in their hair in
honor of her mad Ophelia. The fiery
composer Hector Berlioz falls in
love. In Ophelia's Fan, Balint recreates the texture and breadth of
the nineteenth century and brings
alive Harriet Smithson; the actress
and the woman, her roles and her
loves. Reading group guide included.
Salt in His Shoes Deloris Jordan
2003-11 Young Michael Jordan, who is
smaller than the other players,
learns that determination and hard
work are more important than size
when playing the game of basketball.
Queen Victoria Helen Rappaport 2003
Alphabetically arranged subject
entries cover Queen Victoria's life
and her sixty-three-year reign, the
longest of any female monarch.
Servants of Diplomacy Keith Hamilton
2021-01-14 Servants of Diplomacy
offers a bottom-up history of the
19th-century Foreign Office and in
doing so, provides a ground-breaking
study of modern British diplomacy.
Whilst current literature focuses on
the higher echelons of the Office,
Keith Hamilton sheds a new light on
the administrative and social history
of Whitehall which have, until now,
been largely ignored. Hamilton's
examination of the roles and actions
of the Foreign Office's domestic
staff is exhaustive, with close
attention paid to: the keepers of the
office, keepers of the papers, the
5/11

Downloaded from unovent.com on
September 24, 2022 by guest

carriers of the papers and the
efforts made to adapt to growing
technological changes. Hamilton's
exhaustive analysis also focuses on
the reforms of 1905-06 and the
Queen's Messengers during wartime.
Drawing extensively from Foreign
Office and Treasury archives and
private manuscript collections, this
is essential reading for anyone with
an interest of British diplomatic
history.
Revisiting The Polite and Commercial
People Elaine Chalus 2019-01-31 For
some time before his death in July
2015, former colleagues and students
of Paul Langford had discussed the
possibility of organising a
festschrift to celebrate his
remarkable contribution to
eighteenth-century history. It was
planned for 2019 to commemorate the
thirtieth anniversary of the
appearance of his seminal A Polite
and Commercial People, the opening
volume in the New Oxford History of
England series, Paul's best-known and
most influential publication. He was
delighted to hear of these plans and
the tragic news of his death only
made the contributors more determined
to see the project through to
completion. The importance of A
Polite and Commercial People within
its own time is unquestionable. Not
only did it provide a powerful new
vision of eighteenth-century Britain,
but it also played a vital part in
reviving interest in, and expanding
ways of thinking about, Georgian
history. As the thirteen contributors
to this volume amply testify, any
review of the field from the 1980s
onwards cannot ignore the profound
effect Paul's research had on the
social and political publications in
his field. This collection of essays
combines reflection on the impact of
Paul's work with further engagement
with the central questions he posed.
In particular, it serves to remrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

connect various recent avenues of
Georgian studies, bringing together
diverse themes present in Paul's
scholarship, but which are often
studied independently of each other.
As such, it aims to provide a fitting
tribute to Paul's work and impact,
and a wider reassessment of the
current direction of eighteenthcentury studies.
Technologies of Seeing Brian Winston
2019-07-25 This text examines the
complex forces pushing and
constraining technological
developments in cinema. It contests
the view that technological advance
is simply the result of scientific
progress. Rather, the author argues
that social forces control the media
technology agenda at every stage.
Theatre of the Book, 1480-1880 Julie
Stone Peters 2003 This volume
explores the impact of printing on
the European theatre in the period
1480-1880 and shows that the printing
press played a major part in the
birth of modern theatre.
The Oxford Handbook of the Georgian
Theatre 1737-1832 Julia Swindells
2014-01 This Handbook provides a
comprehensive guide to theatre of the
Georgian era that will be equally
useful to students new to this period
of drama and to scholars working
within the field. The Handbook gives
equal attention to the range of
dramatic forms - not just tragedy and
comedy, but the likes of melodrama
and pantomime - as they developed and
overlapped across the period, and to
the occasions, communities, and
materialities of theatre production.
Itincludes sections on
historiography, the censorship and
regulation of drama, theatre and the
Romantic canon, women and the stage,
and the performance of race and
empire.
The Cambridge History of British
Theatre Joseph Donohue 2004-12-09
Volume Two begins in 1660 with the
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restoration of King Charles II to the
throne and the reestablishment of the
professional theater. It follows the
far-reaching development of the form
over more than two centuries to 1895.
Anna Letitia Barbauld Olivia Murphy
2013-12-24 Anna Letitia Barbauld: New
Perspectives is the first collection
of essays on poet and public
intellectual Anna Letitia Barbauld
(1743–1825). By international
scholars of eighteenth-century and
Romantic British literature, these
new essays survey Barbauld’s writing
from early to late: her versatility
as a stylist, her poetry, her books
for children, her political writing,
her performance as editor and
reviewer. They explore themes of
sociability, materiality, and affect
in Barbauld’s writing, and trace her
reception and influence. Rooted in
enlightenment philosophy and ethics
and dissenting religion, Barbauld’s
work exerted a huge impact on the
generation of Wordsworth and
Coleridge, and on education and ideas
about childhood far into the
nineteenth century. William
McCarthy’s introduction explores the
importance of Barbauld’s work today,
and co-editor Olivia Murphy assesses
the commentary on Barbauld that
followed her rediscovery in the early
1990s. Anna Letitia Barbauld: New
Perspectives is the indispensible
introduction to Barbauld’s work and
current thinking about it.
Pizarro Richard Brinsley Sheridan
2017-09-15 Richard Brinsley
Sheridan’s last play, an adaptation
of August von Kotzebue’s Die Spanier
in Peru first performed in 1799, was
one of the most popular of the entire
century. Set during the Spanish
Conquest of Peru, Pizarro dramatizes
English fears of invasion by
Revolutionary France, but it is also
surprisingly and critically engaged
with Britain’s colonial exploits
abroad. Pizarro is a play of firsts:
mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

the first use of music alongside
action, the first collapsing set, the
first production to inspire such
celebratory ephemera as cartoons,
portraits, postcards, even porcelain
collector plates. Pizarro marks the
end of eighteenth-century drama and
the birth of a new theatrical
culture. This edition features a
comprehensive introduction and
extensive appendices documenting the
play’s first successful performances
and global influence. It will appeal
to students and scholars of Romantic
literature, theatre history, postcolonialism, and Indigenous studies.
The Life and Death of Mary
Wollstonecraft Claire Tomalin
2004-03-25 The Life and Death of Mary
Wollstonecraft is the acclaimed
bestselling biography by Claire
Tomalin Winner of the Whitbread First
Book Prize Witty, courageous and
unconventional, Mary Wollstonecraft
was one of the most controversial
figures of her day. She published A
Vindication of the Rights of Women;
travelled to revolutionary France and
lived through the Terror and the
destruction of the incipient French
feminist movement; produced an
illegitimate daughter; and married
William Godwin before dying in
childbed at the age of thirty-eight.
Often embattled and bitterly
disappointed, she never gave up her
radical ideas or her belief that
courage and honesty would triumph
over convention. 'Tomalin is a most
intelligent and sympathetic
biographer, aware of her impetuous
subject's many failings, yet with the
perception to present her greatness
fairly. She writes well and wittily'
Daily Telegraph 'A vivid evocation
not only of what Mary went through
but also of how women lived in the
second part of the eighteenth
century. Most of all, however,
Tomalin makes Mary Wollstonecraft
unforgettable' Evening Standard From
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the acclaimed author of Samuel Pepys:
The Unequalled Self, Charles Dickens:
A Life and The Invisible Woman, this
celebrated biography is the
definitive account of Mary
Wollstonecraft's life. Claire Tomalin
is the award-winning author of eight
highly acclaimed biographies,
including: The Life and Death of Mary
Wollstonecraft; Shelley and His
World; Katherine Mansfield: A Secret
Life; The Invisible Woman: The Story
of Nelly Ternan and Charles Dickens;
Mrs Jordan's Profession; Jane Austen:
A Life; Samuel Pepys: The Unequalled
Self; Thomas Hardy: The Time-Torn Man
and, most recently, Charles Dickens:
A Life. A former literary editor of
the New Statesman and the Sunday
Times, she is married to the
playwright and novelist Michael
Frayn.
Elizabeth Gaskell John Chapple
1997-06-15 This absorbing study of
Elizabeth Gaskell's early life up to
her marriage in 1832 is based almost
entirely on new evidence. Also, using
parish records, marriage settlements,
property transfers, wills, record
office documents, letters, journals
and private papers, John Chapple has
recreated the background of one of
the nineteenth century's greatest
novelists.
Several Strangers Claire Tomalin
2000-11-30 Several Strangers is an
acclaimed literary collection by
bestselling author Claire Tomalin
From the celebrated biographer of
Charles Dickens: A Life and The
Invisible Woman, Several Strangers
collects together the best of Claire
Tomalin's literary pieces over a
period of thirty years - including
reviews of books on Freud, Katherine
Mansfield, Mary Wollstonecraft,
Elizabeth Gaskell, Christina Rossetti
and Virginia Woolf. Through three
long, splendidly written
'introductions' - the book also tells
of the author's own involvement in
mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

literary journalism during that time.
The result is a fascinating account
of how a woman was able to survive in
the male world of books and
newspapers. Along the way there are
brilliant portraits of Martin Amis,
Andrew Neill and Julian Barnes
amongst others. Claire Tomalin is the
award-winning author of eight highly
acclaimed biographies, including: The
Life and Death of Mary
Wollstonecraft; Shelley and His
World; Katherine Mansfield: A Secret
Life; The Invisible Woman: The Story
of Nelly Ternan and Charles Dickens;
Mrs Jordan's Profession; Jane Austen:
A Life; Samuel Pepys: The Unequalled
Self; Thomas Hardy: The Time-Torn Man
and, most recently, Charles Dickens:
A Life. A former literary editor of
the New Statesman and the Sunday
Times, she is married to the
playwright and novelist Michael
Frayn.
The New York Times Book Review
1995-04
The Journals and Letters of Susan
Burney Philip Olleson 2016-03-09
Susan Burney (1755-1800) was the
third daughter of the music historian
Charles Burney and the younger sister
of the novelist Frances (Fanny)
Burney. She grew up in London, where
she was able to observe at close
quarters the musical life of the
capital and to meet the many
musicians, men of letters, and
artists who visited the family home.
After her marriage in 1782 to
Molesworth Phillips, a Royal Marines
officer who served with Captain Cook
on his last voyage, she lived in
Surrey and later in rural Ireland.
Burney was a knowledgeable enthusiast
for music, and particularly for
opera, with discriminating tastes and
the ability to capture vividly
musical life and the personalities
involved in it. Her extensive
journals and letters, a selection
from which is presented here, provide
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a striking portrait of social,
domestic and cultural life in London,
the Home Counties and in Ireland in
the late eighteenth century. They are
of the greatest importance and
interest to music and theatre
historians, and also contain much
that will be of significance and
interest for Burney scholars, social
historians of England and Ireland,
women's historians and historians of
the family.
Stage Mothers Laura Engel 2014-11-06
Stage Mothers expands the discussion
of eighteenth-century women’s social
and dramatic roles by demonstrating
the complicated, contradictory, and
celebratory faces of maternity on
stage and on the page. This
collection examines and extends
recent debates in women’s history,
theater history, and eighteenthcentury literature and drama.
Jet 1996-05-13 The weekly source of
African American political and
entertainment news.
Mrs Jordan's Profession Claire
Tomalin 2003-12-04 Mrs Jordan's
Profession is the acclaimed biography
of Dora Jordan by bestselling author
Claire Tomalin 'Intelligent, finely
made and wonderfully readable. As
gripping as the best fiction'
Independent on Sunday Acclaimed as
the greatest comic actress of her
day, Dora Jordan lived a quite
different role off-stage as lover to
Prince William, third son of George
III. Unmarried, the pair lived in a
villa on the Thames and had ten
children together until William,
under pressure from royal advisers,
abandoned her. The story of how Dora
moved between the worlds of the
eighteenth-century theatre and happy
domesticity, of her fights for her
family and her career makes a classic
story of royal perfidy and female
courage. From the acclaimed author of
Samuel Pepys: The Unequalled Self,
Charles Dickens: A Life and The
mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

Invisible Woman, this celebrated
biography is one of history's most
astonishing untold stories. 'The
strangest and most sensational story
Tomalin has told so far. A
miraculously detailed portrait - as
brisk, unsentimental, good-humoured
and fairminded as its subject' Hilary
Spurling, Daily Telegraph
'Compelling, shrewd in its
judgements, exceptionally well
written, and informed by a vivid
sense of the past' John Gross, Sunday
Telegraph 'Fascinating, affecting. A
compelling story and Tomalin tells it
with clarity and warmth' Lucy HughesHallett, Sunday Times Claire Tomalin
is the award-winning author of eight
highly acclaimed biographies,
including: The Life and Death of Mary
Wollstonecraft; Shelley and His
World; Katherine Mansfield: A Secret
Life; The Invisible Woman: The Story
of Nelly Ternan and Charles Dickens;
Mrs Jordan's Profession; Jane Austen:
A Life; Samuel Pepys: The Unequalled
Self; Thomas Hardy: The Time-Torn Man
and, most recently, Charles Dickens:
A Life. A former literary editor of
the New Statesman and the Sunday
Times, she is married to the
playwright and novelist Michael
Frayn.
Before Victoria Elizabeth Denlinger
2005-04-20 It might not have the been
the revolution that Mary
Wollstonecraft called for in A
Vindication of the Rights of Woman
(1792), but the Romantic era did
witness a dramatic change in women's
lives. Combining literary and
cultural history, this richly
illustrated volume brings back to
life a remarkable, though frequently
overlooked, group of women who
transformed British culture and
inspired new ways of understanding
feminine roles and female sexuality.
What was this revolution like? Women
were expected to be more moral, more
constrained, and more private than in
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the eighteenth century, when women
such as Georgiana Cavendish, Duchess
of Devonshire crafted bold public
personas. Genteel women no longer
laughed aloud at bawdy jokes and
noblewomen ran charity bazaars
instead of private casinos. By 1800,
motherhood had become a sacred
calling and women who could afford to
do so devoted themselves to the home.
While this idealization of
domesticity kept some women off the
streets, it afforded others new
opportunities. Often working from
home, women wrote novels and poetry,
sculpted busts, painted portraits,
and conducted scientific research.
They also seized the chance to do
good, and crafted new public roles
for themselves as philanthropists and
reformers. Now-obscure female
astronomers, photographers,
sculptors, and mathematicians share
these pages with celebrated writers
such as Mary Shelley, her mother Mary
Wollstonecraft, and Mary Robinson,
who in addition to being a novelist
and actress was also the mistress of
the Prince of Wales. This book also
makes full use of The New York Public
Library's extensive collections,
including graphic works and
caricatures from the late eighteenth
and early nineteenth centuries,
manuscripts, hand-colored
illustrations, broadsides, drawings,
oil paintings, notebooks, albums and
early photographs. These vivid,
beautiful, and often humorous images
depict these women, their works, and
their social and domestic worlds.
The Celebrated Hannah Cowley Angela
Escott 2015-10-06 Hannah Cowley
(1743–1809) was a very successful
dramatist, and something of an
eighteenth-century celebrity. New
critical interest in the drama of
this period has meant a resurgence of
interest in Cowley’s writing and in
the performance of her plays. This is
the first substantial monograph study
mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

to examine Cowley’s life and work.
Rival Queens Felicity Nussbaum
2011-10-11 In eighteenth-century
England, actresses were frequently
dismissed as mere prostitutes trading
on their sexual power rather than
their talents. Yet they were,
Felicity Nussbaum argues, central to
the success of a newly commercial
theater. Urban, recently moneyed, and
thoroughly engaged with their
audiences, celebrated actresses were
among the first women to achieve
social mobility, cultural authority,
and financial independence. In fact,
Nussbaum contends, the eighteenth
century might well be called the "age
of the actress" in the British
theater, given women's influence on
the dramatic repertory and, through
it, on the definition of femininity.
Treating individual star actresses
who helped spark a cult of
celebrity—especially Anne Oldfield,
Susannah Cibber, Catherine Clive,
Margaret Woffington, Frances
Abington, and George Anne
Bellamy—Rival Queens reveals the way
these women animated issues of
national identity, property,
patronage, and fashion in the context
of their dramatic performances.
Actresses intentionally heightened
their commercial appeal by
catapulting the rivalries among
themselves to center stage. They also
boldly challenged in importance the
actor-managers who have long
dominated eighteenth-century theater
history and criticism. Felicity
Nussbaum combines an emphasis on the
actresses themselves with close
analysis of their diverse roles in
works by major playwrights, including
George Farquhar, Nicholas Rowe,
Colley Cibber, Arthur Murphy, David
Garrick, Isaac Bickerstaff, and
Richard Sheridan. Hers is a
comprehensive and original argument
about the importance of actresses as
the first modern subjects, actively
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shaping their public identities to
make themselves into celebrated
properties.
Painting the Cannon's Roar Thomas
Tolley 2017-07-05 From c.1750 to
c.1810 the paths of music history and
the history of painting converged
with lasting consequences. The
publication of Newton's Opticks at
the start of the eighteenth century
gave a 'scientific' basis to the
analogy between sight and sound,
allowing music and the visual arts to
be defined more closely in relation
to one another. This was also a
period which witnessed the emergence
of a larger and increasingly
receptive audience for both music and
the visual arts - an audience which
potentially included all social
strata. The development of this
growing public and the commercial
potential that it signified meant
that for the first time it became
possible for a contemporary artist to
enjoy an international reputation.
Nowhere is this better illustrated
than in the career of Joseph Haydn.
Although this phenomenon defies
conventional modes of study, the book
shows how musical pictorialism became
a major creative force in popular
culture. Haydn, the most popular
living cultural personality of the
period, proved to be the key figure
in advancing the new relationship.
The connections between the composer
and his audiences and leading
contemporary artists (including
Tiepolo, Mengs, Kauffman, Goya,
David, Messerschmidt, Loutherbourg,

mrs-jordans-profession-the-story-of-a-great-actress-and-a-future-king

Canova, Copley, Fuseli, Reynolds,
Gillray and West) are examined here
for the first time. By the early
nineteenth century, populism was
beginning to be regarded with
scepticism and disdain. Mozart was
the modern Raphael, Beethoven the
modern Michelangelo. Haydn, however,
had no clear parallel in the accepted
canon of Renaissance art. Yet his
recognition that ordinary people had
a desire to experience simultaneous
aural and visual stimulation was not
altogether lost, finding future
exponents in Wagner and later still
in the cinematic arts.
Englishness Identified Paul Langford
2000-04-20 In the seventeenth century
the English were often depicted as a
nation of barbarians, fanatics, and
king-killers. Two hundred years later
they were more likely to be seen as
the triumphant possessors of a unique
political stability, vigorous
industrial revolution, and a worldwide empire. These may have been
British achievements; but the virtues
which brought about this
transformation tended to be perceived
as specifically English. Ideas of
what constituted Englishness changed
from a stock notion of waywardness
and unpredictability to one of
discipline and dedication. The
evolution of the so-called national
character - today once more the
subject of scrutiny and debate - is
traced through the impressions and
analyses of foreign observers, and
related to English ambitions and
anxieties during a period of intense
change.
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